

Cherry Class Preschool Newsletter Friday 17 May 2024



Highlights from this week

We have been busy learning about animals from the Arctic and the Antarctic.

We have been experimenting with different ways to melt ice.

We have based lots of our super learning on the book "Polar Bear, Polar Bear, what do you hear?"



We focused on hearing the initial sound "o", that can be found in words like; otter, on and octopus

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/watch/cbeebies-phonics-playlist#playlist



Things to know

Sun! The temperatures have definitely got warmer recently! Please apply sun screen to your child before they come into any school session. If your child attends all day please bring a bottle of sun screen to be kept at school. This bottle must to be clearly marked with your child's name. Children will reapply the lotion with adult guidance.

Next week in Cherry Class

We will continue to look at repeating patterns. They are very important to our mathematical development.

We will also enjoy rhyming games.

Finally, we will be making comparisons between objects relating to their size, length, weight and capacity.

We will also enjoy this story!



Next week.... from
Tuesday 21st May through
to Friday 24th May we will
be focusing on repeating
patterns. Please come to
school wearing something
that has a pattern on it! It
could be a pair of socks or a
t-shirt or a sun hat! It's up
to you! Your child could
wear a patterned item
everyday or just one day.
(but not on Monday!)

I want all the children to have the opportunity to take part and the children attend on different days and sessions. Thank you!